	INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS

COMMITTEE FOR AUDITING STANDARDS
Reminder to submit comments on the Proposed Revised South African Auditing Practice Statement (SAAPS) 2: Financial Reporting Frameworks and the Auditor’s Report
Johannesburg / 15 November 2010

 

Practitioners are reminded that the closing date for comments to the IRBA on the Proposed Revised South African Practice Statement (SAAPS) 2, Financial Reporting Frameworks and the Auditor’s Report, (“SAAPS 2”) issued on exposure on 7 October 2010 for public comment is 12 November 2010. Practitioners and other affected stakeholders are invited to submit written comments thereon. The Explanatory Memorandum and the Proposed Revised SAAPS 2 is available in PDF format and may be downloaded from the IRBA website at: www.irba.co.za. 

Significant changes are proposed to the existing SAAPS 2, arising from the Clarity ISA’s requirements for engagement acceptance based on the acceptability of the financial reporting framework adopted by management, identifying those generally acceptable in South Africa for both public and private sector engagements, and the audit reporting implications. The auditing profession is encouraged to consider the implications of the proposed SAAPS 2 and submit comments thereon.

 

The Committee for Auditing Standards (CFAS) will consider comments received on the proposed Exposure Draft prior to issuing the final SAAPS 2. All comments received will be regarded as being on public record unless confidentiality is requested.

 

Please submit written comments, preferably by e-mail, or on a computer disc to:

The Director-Standards 

Independent Regulatory Board for Auditors 

P O Box 751595

Garden View

2047

For Attention: Mrs. S D van Esch

Tel: +27 87 940 8871

Fax: +27 86 575 6535

E-mail svanesch@irba.co.za or standards@irba.co.za
The Explanatory Memorandum and the Proposed Revised SAAPS 2 may be downloaded free of charge from the Standards section of the IRBA website
Sandy van Esch

Director: Standards
About the IRBA

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes.


 
